
 

Dear Milford families, 
 
I am excited to invite you to the "Pop in and Meet Dr. Jones" event 
on July 25th at Milford Elementary. This is a wonderful opportunity 
for you to meet me, learn more about me, and ask any questions 
you may have. The event will take place from 6:00-7:00 pm, so 
please come and enjoy popcorn, music, prizes, and engaging 
conversations with us. I am looking forward to meeting all of you 
and hope to see you there. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dr. Tiffany Jones 
Principal 
Milford Elementary 


